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Netter's Musculoskeletal Flash Cards
Reinforce your knowledge of neuroanatomy,
neuroscience, and common pathologies of the
nervous system with this active and engaging
learn and review tool! Netter's Neuroscience
Coloring Book by Drs. David L. Felten and
Mary Summo Maida, challenges you to a better
understanding of the brain, spinal cord, and
peripheral nervous system using visual and
tactile learning. It's a fun and interactive
way to trace pathways and tracts, as well as
reinforce spatial, functional, and clinical
concepts in this fascinating field. More than
"just" a coloring book, this unique learning
tool offers: More than 100 key topics in
neuroscience and neuroanatomy, using bold,
clear drawings based on classic Netter art.
Clinical Notes that bridge basic science with
health care and medicine. Workbook review
questions, and bulleted lists throughout to
reinforce comprehension and retention. Expert
ConsultT eBook version included with
purchase. This enhanced eBook experience
allows you to search all of the text,
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figures, and references from the book on a
variety of devices.

Anatomy & Physiology Flash Cards
Netter's Advanced Head & Neck Anatomy Flash
Cards are the perfect portable study tool for
quizzing yourself on key anatomic structures
and clinical conditions of the head and neck.
They accentuate the clinically relevant
anatomy through beautiful Netter
illustrations and new artwork in the Netter
tradition, making for a fast and fun review
at any stage of your healthcare career. Cards
are cross-referenced to the parent text,
Netter's Head and Neck Anatomy for Dentistry,
3rd Edition, and include much of the new art
from the textbook. Beautiful, well-known
Netter illustrations accentuate the
clinically relevant anatomy. Includes
additional Imaging, New Art, and Clinical
Correlate cards. Perfect for quick, portable
study for head and neck and dental anatomy
courses. Allow you to quiz yourself on key
anatomy terms and test your knowledge of
classic presentations of disease.

Netter Playing Cards
Now in its second edition, Gray’s Anatomy
Review continues to be an easy-to-use
resource that helps you relate anatomy to
clinical practice and pass your exams.
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Designed as a companion to Gray’s Anatomy for
Students, this medical textbook is your
indispensable resource for both in-course
examinations and the USMLE Step 1. Consult
this title on your favorite e-reader, conduct
rapid searches, and adjust font sizes for
optimal readability. Enhance your
understanding of the subject and access more
detailed information with specific page
references to Gray’s Anatomy for Students,
plus key answers and explanations to Gray’s
Basic Anatomy and Gray’s Atlas of Anatomy.
Challenge your grasp of anatomical knowledge
and the anatomical basis of disease with more
than 500 high-quality, USMLE-style questions,
complete with answers and rationales, that
mirror the actual USMLE Step 1. Visualize key
concepts with updated radiologic images and
extensive use of photographs. Understand the
latest imaging techniques as seen in clinical
practice with the most current knowledge
available on today’s anatomical imaging
modalities.

Netter's Anatomy Coloring Book
Kaplan's Anatomy Flashcards is designed to
help students of human anatomy learn and
memorize the many structures and systems
within the human body.

Netter's Advanced Head and Neck Flash
Cards E-Book
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A total of 300 cards show muscles, bones, and
organs, and are color coded according to
their general function in the human body.

Netter's Essential Biochemistry E-Book
Includes bibliographical references and index

Atlas of Human Anatomy: Latin
Terminology E-Book
Find out why more students prefer Netter’s
Physiology Flash Cards, 2nd Edition, for a
quick review and self-test of human
physiology essentials. These bestselling,
beautifully illustrated cards are fully up to
date, with images and questions, answers and
clinical correlations. Over 200 cards,
organized by body system, provide concise,
quick-access information on key physiology
concepts for the perfect, portable review.
High-quality Netter and Netter-style
illustrations enhance learning. More than a
dozen new cards offer expanded coverage of
blood and lymph nodes while more clinical
correlates throughout help you apply what
you’ve learned. Cross-referenced to Netter’s
Essential Physiology, 2nd Edition, but also
highly effective when used with any preferred
physiology text. Ideally suited for
individual or group study – and universally
appreciated by undergraduate, nursing, allied
health, and medical students!
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Netter's Head and Neck Anatomy for
Dentistry E-Book
Grasp key concepts quickly with the visual,
concise, and clinical approach to physiology
found in this second edition of Netter’s
Essential Physiology. Lucid prose combines
with classic Netter art, clinical
correlations, "light bulb" side notes, end-ofchapter questions, and brand-new videos to
ensure a complete understanding of these
complex concepts. Logically written and
highly readable, it's ideal for a basic
understanding of physiology, as an overview
of the subject, or as a supplement to
lectures. You may also be interested in:
Netter’s Physiology Flash Cards: ISBN
978-0-323-35954-2, the companion flash cards
to this book. Beautifully clear drawings and
diagrams from the Netter collection
illustrate key concepts and further your
visual understanding of the subject. Selfassessment review questions at the end of
each chapter serve to expedite study. A brandnew chapter on blood provides increased
coverage of immunology. Additional "light
bulb" boxes highlight interesting memorable
details or examples providing enhanced
context. A greater number of clinical
correlations integrate pathophysiology into
the content.

Anatomy Flashcards
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" a perfect study tool that covers
neuroscience and neuroanatomy. Netter
illustrations on the front and answers to
labels plus explanatory text on the back
emphasize the key organizational
neurosciences principles and key clinical
applications for an efficient yet in-depth
review."--Container.

The Netter Collection of Medical
Illustrations - Urinary System
The Urinary System, 2nd Edition provides a
concise and highly visual approach to the
basic sciences and clinical pathology of the
kidney, bladder, and ureters. This volume in
The Netter Collection of Medical
Illustrations (the CIBA "Green Books") has
been expanded and revised by Drs. Christopher
Rehbeck Kelly and Jaime Landman to capture
current clinical perspectives in nephrology
and urology - from normal anatomy, histology,
physiology, and development to glomerular and
tubular diseases, infections, urological
surgeries, and cancers. It also features
hundreds of radiologic and pathologic images
to supplement the classic Netter
illustrations, as well as new illustrations
created Get complete, integrated visual
guidance on the kidney, ureters, and bladder
in a single source, from basic sciences and
normal anatomy and function through
pathologic conditions. Adeptly navigate
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current controversies and timely topics in
clinical medicine with guidance from expert
editors, authors, and the input of an
international advisory board. Gain a rich,
comprehensive clinical view of the urinary
system by seeing classic Netter anatomic
illustrations side by side with cutting-edge
radiologic images, pathology slides, and the
latest molecular biology findings. Visualize
the timely topics in nephrology and urology,
including HIV-associated nephropathy,
hepatorenal syndrome, laparoscopic and
robotic surgeries, and tumor cryoblation. See
current clinical concepts captured in the
visually rich Netter artistic tradition via
contributions from Carlos Machado, MD, and
other artists working in the Netter style.

The Netter Collection of Medical
Illustrations - Urinary System e-Book
Now you can learn and master anatomy with
ease, while having fun, through the unique
approach of Netter's Anatomy Coloring Book,
by John T. Hansen, PhD. Using this
interactive coloring workbook, you can trace
arteries, veins, and nerves through their
courses and bifurcationsreinforce your
understanding of muscle origins and
insertions from multiple views and dissection
layersand develop a better understanding of
the integration of individual organs in the
workings of each body system throughout the
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human form. Online access to Student Consultwhere you'll find the complete contents of
the book and much more-further enhances your
study and exponentially boosts your reference
power. Whether you are taking an anatomy
course or just curious about how the body
works, let the art of Netter guide you!
Provides multiple views, magnifications, and
dissection layers that strengthen your
understanding of 3-D anatomical
relationships. Presents each topic in twopage spreads-with Netter anatomical
illustrations accompanied by high-yield
information-that gives context to the
structures. Features illustrations small
enough for quick coloring, but large enough
to provide you with important details. Offers
tips for coloring key structures that
emphasize how a coloring exercise can
reinforce learning. Uses Key Points to cover
functional and clinical relevance and
relationships. Contains tables that review
muscle attachments, innervation, action, and
blood supply. Features Clinical Notes which
highlight the importance of anatomy in
medicine. Includes online access to Student
Consult where you can search the complete
contents of the book, print additional copies
of the coloring pages, view completed
coloring pages for reference, access
Integration Links to bonus content in other
Student Consult titlesand much moreto further
enhance your study and exponentially boost
your reference power.
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Netter's Sports Medicine E-Book
Take your understanding of histology one step
further with Netter's Histology Flash Cards.
Specially designed to help you master what
you need to know, these 200 flash cards are
designed to reinforce your understanding of
how the human body works in health as well as
illness and injury. Classic anatomy
illustrations from medical illustrator Frank
H. Netter, MD provide strong visual aids and
memorable diagrams to facilitate learning.
Extensive additional images, including light
and electron micrographs, provide an even
more comprehensive study experience. Review
salient microscopic features of cells,
tissues, and organs of the body thanks to
beautiful Netter illustrations and histology
slides. Study basic biological and
histological principles as well as the
clinical relevance of histological structure
and function through concise textual
summaries. Recognize and interpret
microscopic sections quickly thanks to an ata-glance organization. Master the histology
knowledge you need to know by using these
flash cards in conjunction with Netter's
Essential Histology, 2nd Edition, also by
Drs. Ovalle and Nahirney. They're completely
cross referenced to the Netter's Essential
Histology text so it's easy to find more indepth information on any topic.
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Netter's Anatomy Flash Cards
Ideal for students of neuroscience and
neuroanatomy, the new edition of Netter's
Atlas of Neuroscience combines the didactic
well-loved illustrations of Dr. Frank Netter
with succinct text and clinical points,
providing a highly visual, clinically
oriented guide to the most important topics
in this subject. The logically organized
content presents neuroscience from three
perspectives: an overview of the nervous
system, regional neuroscience, and systemic
neuroscience, enabling you to review complex
neural structures and systems from different
contexts. You may also be interested in: A
companion set of flash cards, Netter’s
Neuroscience Flash Cards, 3rd Edition, to
which the textbook is cross-referenced.
Coverage of both regional and systemic
neurosciences allows you to learn structure
and function in different and important
contexts. Combines the precision and beauty
of Netter and Netter-style illustrations to
highlight key neuroanatomical concepts and
clinical correlations. Reflects the current
understanding of the neural components and
supportive tissue, regions, and systems of
the brain, spinal cord, and periphery.
Uniquely informative drawings provide a quick
and memorable overview of anatomy, function,
and clinical relevance. Succinct and useful
format utilizes tables and short text to
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offer easily accessible "at-a-glance"
information. Provides an overview of the
basic features of the spinal cord, brain, and
peripheral nervous system, the vasculature,
meninges and cerebrospinal fluid, and basic
development. Integrates the peripheral and
central aspects of the nervous system.
Bridges neuroanatomy and neurology through
the use of correlative radiographs.
Highlights cross-sectional brain stem anatomy
and side-by-side comparisons of horizontal
sections, CTs and MRIs. Expanded coverage of
cellular and molecular neuroscience provides
essential guidance on signaling,
transcription factors, stem cells, evoked
potentials, neuronal and glial function, and
a number of molecular breakthroughs for a
better understanding of normal and pathologic
conditions of the nervous system.
Micrographs, radiologic imaging, and stained
cross sections supplement illustrations for a
comprehensive visual understanding. Increased
clinical points -- from sleep disorders and
inflammation in the CNS to the biology of
seizures and the mechanisms of Alzheimer's -offer concise insights that bridge basic
neuroscience and clinical application.

Netter's Anatomy Coloring Book
This series of 335 beautifully illustrated
flash cards explores essential concepts of
human anatomy & physiology. The 4? x 6? cards
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are color coded and indexed for easy
reference. The flash cards are printed on
heavy card stock and are UV coated for
durability.

Netter's Surgical Anatomy Review PRN EBook
Here's a rich pictorial review of normal and
abnormal human prenatal development. For each
body system or region, you'll find a brief
description of the developmental plan, with
key concepts and terminology, followed by
discussions of histological principles, the
classification of congenital defects, and
basic cellular, molecular, and genetic
concepts. An emphasis on morphological
patterns in the embryo and fetus makes it
easy to understand the structure and function
of the adult body and the embryonic basis of
birth defects. Summary tables and terminology
sections at the end of each chapter, plus an
appendix with all major congenital defects
and their embryonic basis, make it easy to
review course material and prepare for the
USMLE.

Netter's Gastroenterology
Grasp key concepts quickly with the visual,
concise, and clinical approach to physiology
found in this second edition of Netter's
Essential Physiology. Lucid prose combines
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with classic Netter art, clinical
correlations, "light bulb" side notes, end-ofchapter questions, and brand-new videos to
ensure a complete understanding of these
complex concepts. Logically written and
highly readable, it's ideal for a basic
understanding of physiology, as an overview
of the subject, or as a supplement to
lectures. You may also be interested in:
Netter's Physiology Flash Cards: ISBN
978-0-323-35954-2, the companion flash cards
to this book. Beautifully clear drawings and
diagrams from the Netter collection
illustrate key concepts and further your
visual understanding of the subject. Selfassessment review questions at the end of
each chapter serve to expedite study. Student
Consult eBook version included with purchase.
This enhanced eBook experience includes
access -- on a variety of devices -- to the
complete text, 8 animations, and new video
tutorials. You'll also be able to test your
knowledge with additional multiple-choice
questions. A brand-new chapter on blood
provides increased coverage of immunology.
Additional "light bulb" boxes highlight
interesting memorable details or examples
providing enhanced context. A greater number
of clinical correlations integrate
pathophysiology into the content. New video
tutorials explain difficult concepts and help
to reinforce comprehension of the material.
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Netter's Clinical Anatomy E-Book
Netter's Surgical Anatomy Review P.R.N. is
the easiest and most convenient way to
refresh need-to-know anatomy for surgeons-intraining. Vibrant, detailed artwork by
preeminent medical illustrator Frank H.
Netter, MD makes it easy to visualize the
anatomy that underlies the procedures and
clinical conditions you see during a surgical
residency or clerkship. This concise, instant
review of anatomy and clinical correlates is
perfect for "just in time" use. Didactic
Netter illustrations provide clear
informative visuals for quick understanding
of anatomical relationships. Pathologic
clinical anatomy key points make the anatomy
as relevant as possible to each diagnosis and
procedure covered. Concise, bulleted
explanations enhance understanding of
clinical implications. Updates include new
chapters on heart and lung anatomy,
diagnoses, and procedures.

Netter's Physiology Flash Cards
Now you can learn and master anatomy with
ease, while having fun, through the unique
approach of Netter's Anatomy Coloring Book,
by John T. Hansen, PhD. Using this
interactive coloring workbook, you can trace
arteries, veins, and nerves through their
courses and bifurcationsreinforce your
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understanding of muscle origins and
insertions from multiple views and dissection
layersand develop a better understanding of
the integration of individual organs in the
workings of each body system throughout the
human form. Online access to Student Consultwhere you'll find the complete contents of
the book and much more-further enhances your
study and exponentially boosts your reference
power. Whether you are taking an anatomy
course or just curious about how the body
works, let the art of Netter guide you!
Provides multiple views, magnifications, and
dissection layers that strengthen your
understanding of 3-D anatomical
relationships. Presents each topic in twopage spreads-with Netter anatomical
illustrations accompanied by high-yield
information-that gives context to the
structures. Features illustrations small
enough for quick coloring, but large enough
to provide you with important details. Offers
tips for coloring key structures that
emphasize how a coloring exercise can
reinforce learning. Uses Key Points to cover
functional and clinical relevance and
relationships. Contains tables that review
muscle attachments, innervation, action, and
blood supply. Features Clinical Notes which
highlight the importance of anatomy in
medicine. Includes online access to Student
Consult where you can search the complete
contents of the book, print additional copies
of the coloring pages, view completed
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coloring pages for reference, access
Integration Links to bonus content in other
Student Consult titlesand much moreto further
enhance your study and exponentially boost
your reference power.

Gray's Anatomy Review E-Book
The only anatomy atlas illustrated by
physicians, Atlas of Human Anatomy, 7th
edition, brings you world-renowned,
exquisitely clear views of the human body
with a clinical perspective. In addition to
the famous work of Dr. Frank Netter, you’ll
also find nearly 100 paintings by Dr. Carlos
A. G. Machado, one of today’s foremost
medical illustrators. Together, these two
uniquely talented physician-artists highlight
the most clinically relevant views of the
human body. In addition, more than 50
carefully selected radiologic images help
bridge illustrated anatomy to living anatomy
as seen in everyday practice. Anatomic labels
follow the international standard in Latin.

Netter's Neurology
Each flashcard features a full-color
illustration from Netter's Atlas of Human
Anatomy, 5th Edition, with numbered lines
pointing to key structures. This is followed
by, concise text which identifies those
structures and reviews relevant anatomical
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information and clinical correlations. Online
access at studentconsult.com lets you further
test your knowledge with additional "bonus"
cards.

The Anatomy Coloring Book
A concise and visual guide to clinically
relevant anatomy for dentistry, Netter’s Head
and Neck Anatomy for Dentistry is an
effective text for class and exam
preparation, as well as a quick review in
professional practice. Concise text, highyield tables, clinical correlations, and
review questions combine to make this new
edition a perfect choice for learning and
remembering the need-to-know structures,
relationships, and concepts, while beautiful
illustrations created in the Netter tradition
enhance your visual mastery of the material.
You may also be interested in: A companion
set of flash cards, Netter's Advanced Head &
Neck Anatomy Flash Cards, 3rd Edition. Over
100 multiple-choice questions complete with
explanations help you assess your knowledge
of the material and prepare for exams.
Identify clinically relevant anatomy with
Netter illustrations and new art created in
the Netter tradition. Concise text and highyield tables offer fast access to important
facts. Procedures coverage gives context and
clinical meaning to the anatomy. Expanded, upto-date coverage on dental implants, cone
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beam imaging, and mandible osteology.
Beautiful new illustrations by Carlos
Machado, MD, of the TMJ, articular disc
pathology, infratemporal fossa,
pterygopalatine fossa, and maxillary artery.

Netter's Essential Physiology E-Book
Visually rich Netter artwork and detailed yet
concise text provide you with an overview of
general neurology and its intersection with
internal medicine, neurosurgery,
ophthalmology, psychiatry, and orthopedics.

Netter's Illustrated Human Pathology
Master artist-physician, Carlos Machado, and
other top medical illustrators have teamed-up
with medical experts to make the classic
Netter 'green books' a reliable effective
current-day reference.

Netter's Essential Physiology
The most critically acclaimed of all of Dr.
Frank H. Netter's works, this fully
illustrated single book from the
8-volume/13-book reference collection
includes: hundreds of world-renowned
illustrations by Frank H. Netter, MD;
informative text by recognized medical
experts; anatomy, physiology, and pathology;
and diagnostic and surgical procedures.
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Anatomy Flash Cards
Netter’s Clinical Anatomy, 3rd Edition is a
Clinical Anatomy textbook you will actually
"read." A concise, focused and manageable
medical reference textbook for your busy
lives! The uniquely aesthetic and memorable
Netter-style illustrations—accompanied by
descriptive text and tables—help you to
visually grasp and focus on the most relevant
clinical implications of anatomical concepts.
Multiple-choice review questions at the end
of each chapter—with additional Clinical
examples and study questions—result in a
thorough but quick introduction to basic and
clinical anatomy as well as a fast review
source—the perfect supplement to your
course's syllabus, lectures, conferences and
labs. Consult this title on your favorite ereader, conduct rapid searches, and adjust
font sizes for optimal readability. Enhance
your learning and understanding with
"Clinical Focus" boxes presenting hundreds of
illustrated clinical correlations that bridge
anatomy to pathophysiology, and Features and
Characteristics boxes that explain the
relation between structure and function. Get
a quick overview of the MSK system.
Muscle/Ligament/Joint Tables summarize
attachment points, actions, and other key
information related to each structure.
Understand the clinical relevance of anatomy.
Nearly 600 beautifully colored illustrations
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which provide essential depictions of
anatomy, embryology, and pathology to help
you understand their clinical relevance.
Challenge your knowledge. Both USMLE-style
review questions at the end of each chapter
and short answer questions online help you
gauge your mastery of the material and assess
areas in need of further study.

Netter's Integrated Review of Medicine,
E-Book
Reproductive System, 2nd Edition provides a
concise and highly visual approach to the
basic sciences and clinical pathology of this
body system. This volume in The Netter
Collection of Medical Illustrations (the CIBA
"Green Books") has been expanded and revised
by Drs. Roger P. Smith and Paul J. Turek to
cover novel and important topics like sex
determination, fertility medicine, genetics,
contraception, sexual dysfunction, and more.
Classic Netter art, updated and new
illustrations, and modern imaging make this
timeless work essential to your library.
Master knowledge of the development,
function, and pathology of the male and
female reproductive tracts through elegant
and informed side-by-side discussions of
these systems. View the artistic mastery and
beauty of Netter’s finest images, presented
in one of the most complete and best
organized series of illustrations of
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reproductive system in health and disease. Be
inspired by the wondrously complex and highlyevolved human reproductive tract through
integrated discussions of primary and
subspecialty concepts in clinical care. Get a
deep understanding of complex topics in
reproductive medicine through the brilliant
text-atlas format that Netter has brought to
new and richly artistic heights. Access
today’s clinical knowledge on all aspects of
the reproductive system—including sexual
development and dysfunction, genetics,
fertility medicine, prostate health,
contraception, and treatable problems in
pregnancy—conveyed through beautiful
illustrations and vivid radiologic images.
Benefit from the expertise of two world-class
editors, Roger Smith, MD—a gynecologist—and
Paul Turek, MD—a urologist and
microsurgeon—both talented minds and clear
thinkers in the field of reproductive biology
and medicine. Connect the connection between
basic and clinical sciences as only Netter
can help you do through the visual
integration of normal and pathologic
structure and function in the reproductive
tract. Learn and review the fundamental of
reproductive medicine—with the classic Netter
art, beautiful new and updated illustrations,
and modern imaging. Apply the perspective of
an experienced, international advisory board
to many controversies and timely topics in
clinical medicine.
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Netter's Atlas of Neuroscience E-Book
Gain critical insight into the structurefunction relationships and the pathological
basis of human disease with Netter's
Illustrated Human Pathology. With a visually
vibrant approach, this atlas provides clear
and succinct representations of common human
diseases by relating anatomical changes to
the functional and clinical manifestations of
disease and their underlying causes and
mechanisms. Updated throughout, it offers a
superb complement to more comprehensive
textbooks and presentations of pathology,
including course syllabi. It can also be used
as an adjunct for study of gross and
microscopic pathology specimens in laboratory
exercises, and makes a great review resource
for students, medical residents, physicians
and other healthcare professionals. Grasp and
retain key pathologic concepts and
conditions. Beginning with a concise summary
of the various pathological processes and
diseases, each chapter consists of
illustrations of pathological processes and
diseases accompanied by concise text aimed at
clarifying and expanding the information
presented in the illustrations. Gain a superb
visual understanding through more than 380
classic Netter and new Netter-style images,
gross and microscopic photographs and tables.
Reference information effortlessly with
numerous tables throughout including 452
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figures and 255 slides. Take your learning
farther with Student Consult access.

Netter's Histology Flash Cards Updated
Edition E-Book
Edited by past presidents of the American
Medical Society for Sports Medicine, Netter’s
Sports Medicine, 2nd Edition, is a superbly
illustrated, go-to sports medicine resource
for the outpatient office, the training room,
on the sideline, and for certification
preparation. Designed for quick reference,
this interdisciplinary reference by Drs.
Christopher Madden, Margot Putukian, Eric
McCarty, and Craig Young, is organized by
both topic and sport, so you can find what
you need quickly. Whether you are a primary
care physician managing a common or unique
musculoskeletal injury in an ambulatory
setting an orthopaedic surgeon gaining
insight about a medical or psychological
problem foreign to the cast or operating room
an athletic trainer figuring out a diagnosis
in the training room or a physical therapist
pursuing further in-depth sports medicine
knowledge, this reference gives you the
guidance you need to keep athletes and other
active patients at the top of their game.
More than 1,000 superb Netter graphics,
tables, figures, pictures, diagnostic images,
and other medical artwork highlight the easyto-read, bulleted text. Ideal for the sports
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clinician, team physician, and any health
care professionals who provide care to
athletes and active individuals. New chapters
on travel considerations for the athlete, EKG
interpretation, cardiac disease, diagnostic
imaging and ultrasound, injury prevention
protocols, equestrian sports and rodeo
medicine, mixed martial arts, and many more.
Up-to-date coverage of nutritional
supplements, eating disorders, sports and
pharmacology for chronic conditions and
behavioral medicine, and extreme and
adventure sports.

Netter Collection of Medical
Illustrations: Reproductive System EBook
Netter's Surgical Anatomy and Approaches is
your quick reference to the key anatomical
landmarks and operative techniques needed to
best perform general surgical operative
procedures! This one-of-a-kind resource
combines the unmatched surgical anatomy
illustrations of Frank H. Netter, MD with
endoscopic, laparoscopic, and radiologic
images - integrated with expert descriptions
of each operative procedure - to provide a
clear overview of the exposures, incision
sites, surgically relevant landmarks,
structures, fascial planes, and common
anatomical variants and operative methods
that are critical to your success in the
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operating room. Vividly visualize the
surgical anatomy you need to know through the
uniquely detailed, memorable artwork of Dr.
Netter, Carlos Machado, MD, and other anatomy
illustrators working in the Netter tradition.
View surgical anatomy from a clinical
perspective through photographs and
endoscopic, laparoscopic, and radiologic
images that capture important landmarks and
anatomy and are integrated into an expert
description of each operative procedure.
Access the complete contents online for quick
look-ups, including videos of relevant
surgical dissections to help you review
approaches to common operations.

The Netter Collection of Medical
Illustrations
By popular request - Frank H. Netter, MD's
classic anatomy paintings on playing cards!
Perfect for clinicians, medical and
healthcare students, and all Netter fans!

Netter's Atlas of Human Embryology
Master the musculoskeletal anatomy and
pathology you need to know! These 210 flash
cards use outstanding illustrations created
by, and in the style of, master medical
illustrator Frank H. Netter, MD to help you
test your knowledge of bones, muscles,
ligaments, tendons, and joints. Netter
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illustrations are supplemented with clinical,
radiographic, and arthroscopic images
depicting the most common musculoskeletal
pathologies. A respected physician assistantorthopaedist team ensures that all of the
information on the cards is accurate and
relevant to clinical practice, resulting in a
highly effective tool for self study! Updated
edition features more bony landmark coverage
and additional clinical correlates. Highquality Netter clinical and anatomical
illustrations, as well as radiographic and
arthroscopic views, ensure that you will be
able to identify musculoskeletal structures
no matter how they are presented. Coverage of
each musculoskeletal region includes reviews
of bony anatomy, radiographic anatomy,
joints, muscles, arteries and nerves, range
of motion, and associated pathologic
conditions-all the clinical knowledge you
need. Multiple muscles are often covered on a
single card to emphasize the muscles'
relationship to one another and the spaces
between them.

Netter's Atlas of Anatomy for Speech,
Swallowing, and Hearing - E-Book
Concise writing, a focus on clinical
applications, and superb illustrations make
Netter’s Essential Biochemistry, by Peter
Ronner, PhD, the perfect choice for a basic
understanding of biochemistry.. A single
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expert voice, informed by the insights of a
team of reviewers, provides continuity
throughout the text, presenting essentials of
biochemical principles step by step. Summary
diagrams help you grasp key concepts quickly,
and end-of-chapter questions reinforce key
concepts. Provides a highly visual, readerfriendly approach to the challenging area of
biochemistry. Integrates the clinical
perspective throughout the text, giving
context and meaning to biochemistry. Frames
every chapter with helpful synopses and
summaries, and ends each chapter with review
questions that reinforce major themes.
Illustrates key concepts with beautifully
clear drawings and diagrams of biochemical
processes which are supplemented with art
from the renowned Netter collection, bridging
basic sciences with clinical practice.

Netter's Neuroscience Flash Cards
Filled with Dr. Frank Netter’s world-class
illustrations and all the essential
information on anatomy and physiology
relevant to SLH, Netter’s Atlas of Anatomy
for Speech, Swallowing, and Hearing, 2nd
Edition uses a unique "read-it, see-it"
approach to help you easily connect anatomy
and physiology concepts to detailed
illustrations. This full-color SLH-specific
atlas contains a basic overview of anatomical
organization systems, expanded content on
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swallowing, and updated discussions on the
anatomical and functional bases of normal
speech, swallowing, and hearing to give you a
solid foundation in learning how to diagnose
and treat SLH disorders. UNIQUE! Frank
Netter’s medical illustrations and
straightforward descriptions clearly present
the anatomy and physiology of speech,
language, and hearing to help you easily
build the foundation necessary to diagnose
and treat disorders. System musculature
summary tables for each section present vital
information in a quick, easy, and consistent
format for study and reference. Evolve
student resources include video clips of
cadaver dissections, animations, self-test
questions and exercises to enhance your
understanding of SLH anatomy and physiology.
A balance of text and illustrations with text
on the left hand page and the related image
on the right provides both the visual and
written information you need to know in a
"read-it, see-it" format. • NEW! Expanded
content on swallowing meets the growing need
for this vital information. • NEW! Updated
content and references gives you the most
current information on the anatomy and
physiology relevant to speech, language, and
hearing.

Netter's Internal Medicine E-Book
A visual guideline of histologic information
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essential for prospective physicians and
other health care professionals. It aids
students and specialists studying slides
under a microscope and examining digitized
images on a computer screen. It facilitates
recognition and interpretation of microscopic
sections and provides relevant frames of
reference for understanding basic histologic
principles. It helps clarify lectures,
supplements standard textbooks, and provides
a comprehensive review for course
examinations. It also assists students in
preparing for National Board and Licensing
Examinations. Finally, the book is intended
to awaken readers to both the intricacies of
the human body and the sheer beauty of its
cells, tissues and organ systems.

Netter's Concise Orthopaedic Anatomy EBook, Updated Edition
Gain fast, easy visual access to the problems
most often encountered in practice! This
resource combines hundreds of exquisite
Netter images – including several new
paintings created especially for this book with concise summaries of the most current
medical thinking on common
diseases/conditions, diagnostics, treatments,
and protocols - for a single easy-to-use
quick-reference guide. Instructive and
memorable Netter plates provide a rich visual
understanding of every concept. The result is
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a superb source for ongoing clinical
reference as well as patient and staff
education. Offers quick access to expert
medical thinking on common
diseases/conditions, diagnostics, treatments,
and protocols. Presents more than 500
exquisite illustrated plates by master
illustrator Frank H. Netter and other artists
working in the Netter tradition to enhance
your understanding of the material. Presents
nearly 40 new chapters, many expanded
chapters, and several new images to reflect
the state of internal medicine
today—including increasingly common issues
like bariatric surgery and posttraumatic
stress syndrome. Offers more tables and
algorithms for enhanced “at-a-glance
guidance. Features annotated citations for
additional resources, including websites and
other key sources for practice guidelines and
patient education and support. Presents
annotated evidence from key studies that have
shaped the current standard of care.

Netter's Clinical Anatomy E-Book
250 full-color cards provide a high-yield
review of gross anatomy LANGE Anatomy Flash
Cards don't just ask students to identify an
anatomical structure -- they provide the
"why" behind each answer. Every card features
a beautiful full-color illustration that
students are asked to identify, with detailed
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explanations (many of which include the
medical relevance of the image) on the flip
side. These cards are a fast,fun, portable
way to understand and retain must-know
information.

Netter's Neuroscience Coloring Book
This comprehensive volume covers major
gastrointestinal diseases and conditions,
presenting key information on etiology,
clinical presentation, differential
diagnosis, management and therapy using a
consistent, quick-reference format and 300
classic Netter illustrations. Other top
medical illustrators have contributed new
illustrations--working in the Netter
style--and have updated others where
appropriate.

Netter's Surgical Anatomy and
Approaches E-Book
Netter’s Integrated Review of Medicine:
Pathogenesis to Treatment provides concise,
visual overviews of the basic science and
mechanisms of disease most relevant to
diagnosis and treatment. This integrated
approach to underlying principles is your
helpful companion on wards providing an
understanding of why best practices,
evidence, and guidelines make sense in the
context of clinical decision making. Short,
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to-the-point chapters focus on common
clinical situations and bridge the gap
between basic sciences and the clinical
thought process. Reviews foundational science
in the context of frequently encountered
point-of-care situations, offering an
excellent review. Presents 400 full-color
Netter images alongside diagnostic images,
providing a memorable, highly visual
approach. Offers readable, practical content
organized by clinical topic, covering the
basic sciences that are most relevant to each
disease or condition. Provides readers with a
detailed, logically organized framework for
approaching patient care: the first part
focuses on evaluating a new patient, moving
from history and physical exam findings to
integration of objective data used to
formulate a diagnosis; the second part
proceeds from this diagnosis to review its
implications, further evaluation, and
treatment.

Barron's Anatomy Flash Cards
Netter’s Concise Orthopaedic Anatomy is a
best-selling, portable, full-color resource
excellent to have on hand during your
orthopaedic rotation, residency, or as a
quick look-up in practice. Jon C. Thompson
presents the latest data in thoroughly
updated diagnostic and treatment algorithms
for all conditions while preserving the
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popular at-a-glance table format from the
previous edition. You’ll get even more art
from the Netter Collection as well as new
radiologic images that visually demonstrate
the key clinical correlations and
applications of anatomical imaging. For a
fast, memorable review of orthopaedic
anatomy, this is a must-have. Maintains the
popular at-a-glance table format that makes
finding essential information quick and
convenient. Contains useful clinical
information on disorders, trauma, history,
physical exam, radiology, surgical
approaches, and minor procedures in every
chapter. Lists key information on bones,
joints, muscles, and nerves in tables
correlate to each Netter image. Highlights
key material in different colors—pearls in
green and warnings in red—for easy reference.
Features both plain film and advanced
radiographic (CT and MRI) images, along with
cross-sectional anatomic plates for an even
more thorough visual representation of the
material. This "updated" second edition
includes test-yourself images and notes. All
other content is the same as the 2010 2nd
edition.

Netter Bases da Histologia
Focus on the clinically relevant aspects of
anatomy and bridge normal anatomy to common
clinical conditions with Netter's Clinical
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Anatomy, 4th Edition. This easy-to-read,
visually stunning text features nearly 600
superb Netter-style illustrations that
provide essential descriptions of anatomy,
embryology, and pathology to help you
understand their clinical relevance. Authored
by John Hansen, PhD, an Honored Member of the
American Association of Clinical Anatomists,
this book is an ideal anatomy reference for
students who want to make the most of their
study time or need a concise review of
clinical anatomy.
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